December 19, 2009

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of Professional Responsibility
Attn: Assistant Director Candice M. Will
935 Pennsylvania Ave. NW
Washington, D.C. 20535

Re: Special Agent Applicant File #67B-HQ-
[DOB ]

Subject: Complaint

Dear Assistant Director Will,

Applicant respectfully references his letter to Assistant Director John G. Raucci dated
11/30/2009, a copy of which was sent to Assistant Director Will’s attention along with a CD-
ROM containing key documents as well as portions of applicant’s Merit Systems Protection
Board appeal, which was recently dismissed. Applicant apologizes for sending the lengthy sub-
mission without introductory information.

By way of introduction, Applicant wishes to file a complaint with the Office of Profes-
sional Responsibility regarding the handling of applicant’s case by portions of the Special Agent
Clearance Unit and Office of General Counsel from 6/15/2009 to 7/1/20009.

Because the FOIPA office and/or the Office of General Counsel have suppressed the
Manual of Administrative Operations and Procedures from Applicant despite legitimate FOIPA
requests, Applicant respectfully seeks advice from OPR as to how to file a complaint with OPR,
such as what format and level of detail to include.

Sincerely,

cc: Applicant Coordinator

File #67B-HQ-

w


John Doe
Sticky Note
I really should not have sent them all my MSPB filings.  Some of the filings are just bad, and don't make sense.  But I was flailing around trying to find out where to send my appeal, so it's at least excusable if not forgettable.

John Doe
Sticky Note
There is no reason she could not respond to this letter.  No reason.  No excuse.

John Doe
Sticky Note
Assistant Director Raucci is in charge of the Human Resources Division.  On a lark I wrote him a letter asking how to appeal and enclosing a CD with my MSPB filings.  He apparently forwarded the letter to the Inspection Division as indicated in a forthcoming entry in my chronology.




